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As we approach the end of another successful school year, we wanted to inform
you about the upcoming summer schedule for Parkland Elementary.

Our school will be open on July 2nd, 3rd, and 4th for any last-minute needs or
questions you might have. After that, we will be closed for the summer starting
July 5th,

Mr. Elson can be reached over the summer via his email: melson@sd59 . be.ca
Please note that email will be checked weekly.

We hope you all have a wonderful summer break! We look forward to welcoming
students back in September, with some staff returning as early as August 26th.

Thank you for your continued support and cooperation.

Warm regards,

Parkland Elementary School



